
 

 

Dear Ellendale Families, 

We have had donations from various organizations of winter jackets, 
coats, toques and gloves; they are available near the office.  If you 
would like items for your child/children please come by the table just 
past the office and select items.     

 

Updated date for December PAC meeting - PAC meeting will be 
Wednesday December 11th, at 6:30 p.m. until 7:30.  Everyone is 
welcome to attend and babysitting is provided. The meeting is in the 
Library. We hope to see you there! 

 

Jingle Bell Walk – We had a wonderful walk through the neighbour 
on our 11th Annual Jingle Bell Walk for the Surrey Food Bank. This year 
we travelled along blocks that have sidewalks to ensure everyone’s 
safety.  Thank you to all our parent volunteers – we could not have 
done it without you!!! 

 

Food Donations - If you or your neighbours did not receive one of our 
green door notices, please send your donations with your child to 
school or drop them off at the office Monday or anytime up until 
Wednesday, December 11th (we are collecting cans etc. during our 
morning and afternoon concert performances). 

Christmas Concert – Our Tickets for the Christmas Concert notice will 
be coming home on Monday. Please return your request as soon as 
possible. Thank you. 

 


